
 

Microplan Support – FAQ 

 

 

www.microplan.it/faq   page 1 
 

Your software license is about to expire 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is an alert message to inform customers that the provisional software license is about to expire; there 

are 15 days left before the license really expires. 

For your information all our benches are delivered with a provisional software license, which becomes 

definitive once sales operations are completed with full payment. In many cases this wouldn’t be needed 

but, having customers all over the world, with several different formalities - from customs procedures to 

local laws, from warranty to assistance clauses, penalties, leasing etc. - this became a standard procedure 

for us. 

To prevent the license to expire open a support request at www.microplan.it/support  
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